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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
August 2005 
Crews will complete installation of the underground 
utilities on the east side of 15th Avenue NE and will be 
installing underground utilities on the west side of 15th 
Avenue NE this month.  The contractor will be working 
on both the north and south ends of 15th Avenue NE 
installing the utility conduits with plans to meet in the 
middle.  Service connection conduits for some of the 
businesses will be done on the east side.  New storm 
drainage will also be constructed on the east side of 15th 
Avenue NE.   
 
New concrete curb and gutter and new driveways will be 
installed along the east side of 15th Avenue NE and 
along the east part of the side streets.    
 
The City is hosting one-hour question and answer 
sessions all this month at local businesses within the 
North City Business District.  This is an excellent 
opportunity to ask questions, discuss issues, and learn 
more about construction.  Invitations to each meeting 
will be sent out to all the businesses in the area.  
 
Full-time traffic control personnel are on site to help 
move traffic through the construction sites and to help 
with pedestrian access during construction. Please drive 
carefully. 
 


